HOLY TRINITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, Trinity Families!

| hope this message finds you well and enjoying the remaining days of this holiday break.
We are looking forward to seeing our students when they return on Monday. As we plan for
school reopening, please note the following:

- Monday, January 6, is a dress down day for all students. In recognition of their amazing
performance at the annual Christmas show, students may wear their pjs on Monday. Please
- no slippers, crocs, sandals, etc. Shoes should be safe for outside play/PE.

- MAP testing will be held this month for all students in grades K-5. Homeroom teachers will
provide more details as to when their students will be testing. Parents can assist their
students' success by ensuring they arrive to school on time each day, well-rested and ready
to do their best. Your support is greatly appreciated.

- We are pleased to welcome Ms. Erin Bach to the Trinity team. Ms. Bach comes to us with
a background in early childhood and elementary education, as well as Learning Support
Services. She will be supporting Mrs. Gresis in the 4th grade classroom as a Teacher's
Assistant.

- Friday, January 17, is a half day with no aftercare and there is no school on Monday,
January 20, in recognition of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.

- Families are asked to attend the 10 AM Mass on Sunday, January 26, as we kick off
Catholic Schools Week 2025. Students should wear their Mass day uniforms and sit as a
school community on the front left side of the center aisle facing the altar. There will be an
Open House in the school immediately following the Mass. We encourage current families
to share this information with potential new families.

- Re-enrollment, scholarship, and tuition assistance processes for the 25-26 school year will
begin at the end of the month. More information will be sent home soon. Please be sure to
read all information carefully and note all deadlines.

Thank you for your continued support and trust in allowing us to work with your children.
May God bless you all in this new year!
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